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28 years committed to greater understanding among people of faith

www.southlondoninterfaith.org.uk
24 Holmewood Gardens

London SW2 3RS

020 8678 8977

secretary@southlondoninterfaith.org.uk
8 April 2009
I am writing to invite you to take part in a new venture for SLIFG – lunchtime meetings at Streatham Friends Meeting House, Redlands Way, SW2 3LU. Two meetings have been arranged, on Friday 24 April and Friday 29 May. Please arrive any time after 12noon. A vegetarian lunch will be served at 12.30pm. Then from 1pm to 2pm will be an opportunity to share inter faith news and experiences, and to discuss any matters of current concern to SLIFG.

Please join us if you can, and please be free to invite others who may have an interest. For catering purposes it will be helpful to know who is coming for lunch.

Some travel information is enclosed.

All good wishes,

Alan Gadd

